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Non-Public Minutes-4 

Selectboard 

Monday, November 2nd, 2020 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Drew 

Kellner and Dana Ketchen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

David Coffey Stipend 

Brendan said that he invited David to the next Board meeting so members could 

understand the scope of his current emergency management work and then can use that 

information to determine if it should provide him with an additional stipend for the 

year.  Tad noted that David’s proposed 2021 budget included a $2,000 increase in his 

annual stipend from $7,500 to $9,500. 

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Brendan Denehy     Eddie Arnold 

 

 

____________________________     ____________________________ 

Ron Olsen      Drew Kellner 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Dana Ketchen       

TOWN OF 

BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECTBOARD 

 
P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street 

BROOKLINE, NH  03033-0360 
 

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us     http://www.brooklinenh.us 

mailto:Selectboard@brooklinenh.us
http://www.brooklinenh.us/

